
 
 
The February meeting was at our favorite restaurant Brennan’s, located in Amherst, New York.  Due to 
extremely low temperatures and snow we only had six members attend this meeting.  The above 
picture from left to right,  
 
K2RSK (Peter Liaros), WB2AIV (Bill Klepser), AA2AR (Bill Kieser), WA2WWK (Ron Gilson), WB2JFP (Jim 
Bala),  and WA2VTI (Paul Bond).  For those who worked in the two way radio field or amateurs who 
enjoy converting commercial equipment to the ham frequencies the picture below will bring back 
memories.  Picture courtesy of W2JKO (Jim Kieser) who just returned from a visit to a railroad museum.  
Thanks Jim.  Quiz what are the four lever switches on the base station? 
 

 
 

Feel free to email Chapter 65 at:   QCWAofWNY@gmail.com 


